TRURO CEMETERY MINUTES

April 15,2014

Present: Bob Masson, and Elizabeth Haskell

The secretary minutes were distributed, read and accepted. The activity report was given out and discussed and explained. All reports were accepted.

There have been three deaths: Kevin Stranger, Betty Morris, and Outi Handscomb. One lot was sold in Sacred Heart.

There was a discussion Of what was needed for a Truro burial. A transportation permit where applicable and a cemetery permit.

The meeting was adjourned at 10:35. The next meeting will be May 20^{th} .

Respectfully submitted,

Elizabeth Haskell, secretary

Robert Masson, Chairman

RECEIVED
SELECTMENS OFFICE
MAY 2 0 2014
TOWN OF TRURO
MASSACHUSETTS